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	    [image: ]    [image: ]      [image: ]The Canal boat trip was a great success on both days with the sun shining and warm weather. Everyone had ago at steering the Canal Boat there were no crashes!!! We continue with walks down the lane, woodwork where planters are currently in working progress, entering the community shopping for the Farm, attending Discos and coffee Mornings. 
The next Disco is 18th September 2024. 
Swimming sessions on a Tuesday are going well. We are pleased to welcome Phil to our swimming group who is gaining more confidence as the weeks go by. Calib, Melody and Graham are making continuous progress with their swimming. 
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Contact Details: Kim 07544869605 info@hazelhurstfarmltd.co.uk
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